The following document was mailed by the American Bishops to the members of the General Episcopal Synod of the Liberal Catholic Church in a truncated form. The missing information has been included by the Author.

Subj: **FW: PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL**Date: 10/17/03 7:05:56 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: <james_mcgill@udlp.com>

To: <Error! Bookmark not defined.>

Sent from the internet

----Original Message-----

From: Maurice Warnon [mailto:maurice.warnon@kingsgarden.org]

Sent: Sunday, October 12, 2003 3:54 PM

To: The Rev. xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

Correction by the Author:

To: "The Rev. James McGill" <james_mcgill@udlp.com>

Subject: PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Brother in Christ,

A note from +Jim Lippert indicates that you may consider joining the General Episcopal Synod of the Liberal Catholic Church presided by th Rev. Tom Degebaars.

For various reasons, the Dutch Synod has chosen me to be their representative in this region, language, residence, and seniority be among the major ones. For that purpose, we have established a formal procedure to receive eventual candidates to their Synod, which requia direct contact.

I will travel to the Netherlands on Nov. 4, 2003 to report on a number request to join their Synod.

Please feel free to contact me if you have the intention to explore opportunity to work within this Liberal Catholic movement.

Warmest greetings, in His service,

Maurice Warnon.

Ep. Cath. Lib.